
 

1.  Summary 

1.1  The Health and Wellbeing Board will be presented with a report on the progress in 
implementing the recommendations from Shaping a Healthier Future. The report will 
focus on the plans for Central Middlesex Hospital and the implications for Willesden 
Centre for Health and Care. Over recent months work has progressed to develop 
options for Central Middlesex and Willesden, which have been subject to stakeholder 
engagement events and also scrutiny by the Health Partnerships Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee. It is important that the Health and Wellbeing Board is kept 
informed of these developments and aware of the changes taking place to hospitals 
in Brent.  

 

2. Recommendations 

2.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to: 
 

(i). Consider the update report on Shaping a Healthier Future and the implications for 
Brent and decide how it wishes to be kept informed of developments in the future.  
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